

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

3 September 2018

Dear



Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on The Fluoride Deception Documentary

I am writing in response to your official information request dated 26 August 2018 requesting information on The Fluoride Deception Documentary, specifically, if the documentary aired and if any investigations were carried out by the Dunedin City Council.

With respect to your question asking if the Council carried out an investigation into Mr Bryson's claims, we advise that no investigation was carried out, as we follow the Ministry of Health and DHB guidelines that are in place.

With regards to the screening of The Fluoride Deception documentary, I am sorry but we do not hold this information. You may wish to contact Channel 39 to find out if the screening went ahead.

I hope this information is of assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer